
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to announce the 7th HEP-Preceptorship that will take place in Berne 
on Thursday 3rd of December 2020. 
This clinical course will focus on the management of patients with chronic liver 
diseases and is addressed to fellows and trainees in hepatology and general internal 
medicine. 
 
The presentations will be as informal as possible and a lot of time will be allocated 
for discussions about several topics and clinical cases. 
 
Physicians from Switzerland and all over Europe and Middle East have been part of 
our past Preceptorships. We expect this year approximately 40 participants. For this 
educational event 5 CMEs are granted by the SGG/SSG. A request for the European 
credit points (CPD) is ongoing. 
 
An unrestricted grant from Gilead and Co-Sponsorings from other companies will 
cover the costs for the course, meals and coffee breaks. 
 
You are warmly invited to register until Tuesday 3rd of November 2020. 
 
We will strictly follow the COVID-19 safety restrictions and therefore we will have a 
maximum number of on-site participants that we cannot exceed. However, all 
registrations beyond this number will be accepted and participants will be able to 
attend virtually. 
 
Please find the final Program and the registration form on our website:   
www.hep-preceptorship.ch 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Berne! 
 
Please contact Bettina Endres (bettina@endresprojects.ch) for any further questions.  
 
 
Andrea De Gottardi on behalf of the faculty and organizing team 
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